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Public Comments 

Hello  

My comment is as follows: 

I believe that continuing to expand and widen highways - as put forward in TxDOT'S recent 

2024 UTP - will only continue to exacerbate the issue of people who aren't in cars being hit and 

killed by people in cars - something the City of Houston is trying to address with its Vision Zero 

plan. 

Even for those of you who who aren't living in the city, I imagine you would want the safest 

possible roads for you, your family, and your friends - especially if they aren't the ones driving. 

It is my hope that this council continues to keep this in mind with future proposals on 

transportation. 

-Ian Johnson 
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